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bold day time bank robbery was attempted 
this past Saturday at the Walnut Grove Bank. 
Luckly the Rangers were in town for their 
monthly meeting to foil the Bostic Bandito’s. 
Om. G. Johnson (bank teller) was asked his 
thought of the ordeal. “I thought it was the end, 
when I looked up and saw the muzzle of that big 
.44 staring at me. I think I may have pee’d a little.” 
Mrs. Opal Peacock fainted dead away, but was 
recovered after seeing Dr. Barlow. “I was at the 
bank to deposit a check my son sent me from Bel 
Fuch. Then the ruckus started. Scared me half 
outta my wits.” All in all only a few of the 
Rangers were injured, several of the Bandito’s 
were placed under arrest and the rest of them 
were shot and killed.  
  

ver the past year we have had several folks 
come out and shoot with us. Some have joined 
and become Rangers; others have come out to 
see what’s going on. I was very happy to see a 
few visitors that came to see what we do. It’s 
good that more people are coming to watch the  
Rangers. Hopefully we will get some new 
shooters from it.   
We were glad to see two of the High Country 
Cowboy’s down off the mountain and in the 
Grove This past Saturday. 
   

 
 

Lightening Louie and Two Pair made the trip 
and seemed to enjoy the action around Walnut 
Grove.  

his section of the Gazette is set aside to 
recognize those pard’s that shot a Clean Match 
and received a Clean Match Token.  

Tiger River Ralph 

Carolina Rebel 

Munson 

Scrub

he Night Match AKA  “
” was a HIT! The lighting was really 

good and everyone in attendance gave high 
praise to the Rangers for a fun and entertaining 
match.  The only thing that could have been 
better was setting time aside for the meal. The 
next time we hold a night match we’ll have to 
schedule an hour or so before the match for 
everyone to get together for a little dinner time. 

Be sure to check out the pictures and video at 
www.walnutgroverangers.com   
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ur sport, by its very nature, has the potential 
to be dangerous and a serious accident can 
occur. Every participant in a SASS match is 
expected to be a safety officer. Each shooter’s 
first responsibility is for his or her safe conduct, 
but all shooters are expected to remain alert for 
actions by others that are unsafe.  

he Monthly Awards have been over looked 
the past couple of months and for that I do 
apologize. I will try my best to make the Monthly 
Awards a higher priority on my list of “things to 
do” on a monthly basis.  

 
We will be setting up again on April 28th, 3:00. 
If you are available to lend a hand, it would be 
very much appreciated.   

Ross Rutherford: aka Steven Thompson 
3174 Battleground Rd. 
Cowpens, SC. 29330 
864-703-1313 
828-447-9957 cell 
steventhompson579@yahoo.com  NEW 
EMAIL address 

Thanks goes out the Hiem, Twogun Terry, 
Munson Madman and Dirty Skunk for getting 
the job done on the Church. It looks wonderful. 

Another thank you to the above mentioned for 
the great job setting up for the night match.  

The Rangers are also going to look into the 
possibility of having the R.O. I and R.O. II 
Classes scheduled after a couple of matches 
this coming year.  

 

  



���������������������������������������������������������������������������
���������������������������������������������������������������������������������
�����������������������������������������������������


